From: Robyn Sand Anderson

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council

Subject: File# 21-309-362, 83 Douglas Rezoning Date: Sunday, January 2, 2022 10:32:55 AM

Dear City Council Members,

We have known Charles Stephens and Laurel Gamm for 25 years. They have consistently lived lives of service to people in need. I have not known anyone as generous as these two. They sincerely want to share what they've been given to help others. Their proposal to help homeless veterans find a decent place to live is something few of us have the means or passion to work for, but now have the opportunity to support. It is a good thing we could do to support this project. We, as a community, could join together to help these folks who sacrificed on behalf of our country. It is the right thing to do.

As a member of this West Seventh community, I support this proposal and I ask that the City Council support it as well.

Thank you for your time and consideration, Robyn Sand Anderson 254 S Colborne St, St Paul, MN 55102